
 Oct 17, 2016
 

 
Board of Selectmen

Town of Tolland
 
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN MEETING –  October 17, 2016 5:00 PM
 
 
Selectmen Present:         Steven DellaGiustina and Thomas Paine
 
Also Present:     Ed Deming
                         Pat Storey
                         Ted Locke
 
Pat Storey Submitted an application to the “Municipal Small Bridge Program” in the amount of $500,000. If granted the
monies will to be used to repair the bridge located on Colebrook River Road.
 
Ed gave the board an update on the Department of Public Works and Tolland Police.
 
The Board approved of the Tolland Police Officer’s to have a “Ride along”
 
Ted requested a meeting with the Tolland Fire Chief, Police Chief, Selectboard, DPW and COA to discuss a plan in
case an emergency storm should happen.
 
The board appointed Marcia Eveland as an Election Worker.
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00PM
Respectfully submitted,
Margaret McClellan
 
 
 
         
Steven DellaGiustina  
Thomas Paine  
Board of Selectmen
 

 


